
 
To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Councillor Gord Perks  

Subject: Technical Amendment to Item TE29.25 – Correction to 
Address – Request for a Fence Exemption to the Toronto 
Municipal Code, Chapter 447 – Fences at 21 Keele Street 
(Keele Subway Station)  

REQUIRES TWO/THIRDS VOTE TO REOPEN  

Recommendation 
That the Toronto and East York Community Council:  

1. Reopen Item TE29.25, headed "Request for a Fence Exemption to 
the Toronto Municipal Code, Chapter 447 – Fences at 1733 Bloor 
Street West (Keele Subway Station)", adopted at its meeting on 
November 10, 2009.  

2. Amend the Item by replacing the address "1733 Bloor Street West 
(Keele Subway Station)", wherever it appears with the address "21 
Keele Street (Keele Subway Station)".  

3. Grant the fence exemption at 21 Keele Street (Keele Subway 
Station).  

Summary 
This motion is about a matter for which the Community Council has 
delegated authority from City Council to make a final decision.  

At its meeting on November 10, 2009, Toronto and East York Community 
Council adopted Item TE29.25 recommending the granting of a fence 
exemption at 1733 Bloor Street West (Keele Subway Station), contained 
in a report dated October 20, 2009, from the Manager, Municipal 
Licensing and Standards, Toronto and East York District.  

Subsequent to the meeting, it was determined that, although the 
information contained in the report with respect to the specifications of the 
fence was correct, the address identified was incorrect.  The correct 
address of the Keele Subway Station is 21 Keele Street.  Item TE29.25 
needs to be reopened so that the Community Council can approve the 
required amendment to grant the fence exemption at 21 Keele Street 
(Keele Subway Station).    

Councillor Gord Perks 
Ward 14, Parkdale-High Park  


